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Good afternoon

The scheme which has been rejected and is now to be re-submitted,
ruins a very important archaeological landscape and the artefacts
beneath. It puts the whole site in danger of losing its World Heritage
status and consequent loss of tourist income. The Secretary of State
has already acknowledged this.

Highways has not taken into account the climate change reports
published since the original submission, nor has it updated the
construction costs.

Please re-examine the development consent order.
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